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CONTACT INFORMATION

DESIGNATIONS

Since its establishment in 1967, Northampton 
Community College is where area residents turn 
to earn a degree, access workforce training, learn 
new leisure activities and bring their children for 
enrichment. NCC prides itself on its expansive 
breadth of programs and commitment to student 
success and access. It offers a highly engaging, 
collaborative and entrepreneurial environment to 
learn and develop.

More than 30,000 students a year are served by NCC 
through for-credit, community and professional 
education offerings. These programs provide 
students with the education and training they need 
to enter and advance in the workforce, earn their 
degree or to continue their studies at a four-year 
college or university.

NORTHAMPTON 
COMMUNITY COLLEGE

NCC continually grows to meet the needs of the 
community. The addition of the Follett Family 
Center for Innovation and Entrepreneurship in the 
Fowler Family Southside Center has expanded NCC’s 
ability to provide excellent and accessible learning 
experiences and ensures the college’s position as a 
workforce pipeline for area industries.

Recognizing that students are the primary reason 
that Northampton Community College exists, 
we seek to provide excellent, accessible and 
comprehensive learning experiences in partnership 
with the dynamic, diverse communities we serve.

Northampton Community College

• CAE-Cyber Defense

www.northampton.edu/nmu.edu/upcyber
www.ncc-ccet.org

Brian Stokes 
bstokes@northampton.edu

Students on campus


